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March 22, 2010 

 

 

Mr. Tom Fransen 

N. C. Division of Water Resources 

1611 Mail Service Center 

Raleigh, N. C. 27699-1611 

 

Subject:  Letter of Interest - Jordan Lake Water Supply Storage Allocation 

 

Dear Mr. Fransen: 

 

 The purpose of this letter is to advise that the Public Works Commission (PWC) of the City of 

Fayetteville is interested in receiving a Jordan Lake water supply storage allocation.  It is our 

understanding that this letter of interest does not commit PWC to an actual application and is a process for 

your agency to identify potential applicants to assist in basin water supply planning efforts.   

 

Point of Contact for PWC:   Mick Noland, PE 

    Chief Operations Officer, Water Resources Division 

                Public Works Commission of the City of Fayetteville 

P. O.  Box 1089 

Fayetteville, N. C. 28302-1089 

910-223-4733 

mick.noland@faypwc.com 

 

Consultant for PWC:  Paul Peterson 

    Project Manager 

    Malcolm Pirnie, Inc. 

    701 Town Center Drive, Suite 600 

    Newport News, Va. 23606 

    757-873-4347 

    ppeterson@pirnie.com 

 

 If you have any need for additional information or clarification at this time, please contact        

Mr. Noland who will be the primary point of contact for PWC. 

 

   Very truly yours, 

 

   PUBLIC WORKS COMMISSION 

    
 

   Steven K. Blanchard 

     CEO/General Manager 

 

cc:  Mick Noland 
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